Endress+Hauser £

Peaole for Process Antomatine

To whom it may concern

Biocidal Products

Dear Sirs,

Reference is made to your inquiry regarding Endress+Hauser's compliance with
REGULATION (EU) No 528/2012 concerning the making available on the market
and the use of biocidal products.

The purpose of said Regulation is to improve the free movement of biocidal
products within the European Union while ensuring a high level of protection of
human and animal health as well as of the environment.

Endress+Hauser does typically not manufacture or market any consumer
products. Consumer products are defined as products for the personal use,
consumption or enjoyment of a consumer. Hence our products are out of scope
of this regulation.

During the entire process of production and packaging of Endress+Hauser
products no material or ingredients of biocide products mentioned in Regulation
(EC) 528/2012 are used. Thus, we confirm the absence of biocide products.

We trust that this letter will help. In case of further questions please contact our
local Endress+Hauser Sales Center (see www.endress.com for contact
information).

Kind regards,

Endress+Hauser Group Services AG
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Michael Kanzinger Dr. Heiner Zehntner

Trade Compliance Manager General Counsel
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